Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #4 Friday, August 26, 2022

This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park
on school property during school hours. Parking permits are available from Mrs. Faller in the main office before school, after
school, during study hall, and lunch. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid
parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that
they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.

PSAT registration is now open for the October 15th test. You must register via My School Bucks. The cost this year is $30. The
last day to register will be Tuesday, September 20th. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Hall in the Counseling Office.

Seniors & Juniors whose schedules allow for late arrival or early release must apply for the privilege. Qualifying
seniors and juniors will be approved based upon good academic, disciplinary and financial standing (school debt-
free). Forms are available in the main office at Mrs. Loke’s desk or on the HS web page under downloads &
documents. Once your application has been reviewed, you will receive a status update email from Mrs. Loke letting
you know if your application has been approved (will include a start date) or denied (will inform you of the reason for
the denial). You may not arrive late/leave early until you receive this confirmation email. Please allow at least 24
hours for approval.

Missing your water bottle, lunch box, gym bag, or coat? Please check the Lost and Found in the main lobby. Smaller, more
valuable items may be found in the main High School office. Please note that unclaimed items will be disposed of at the end of
every month.

Join the quiz bowl team! Attend an information session and the first quiz bowl practice after school on Monday in room 018.
See Mrs. Doll for more information if you are interested but can't attend on Monday.

Do you like writing, reading, or listening to poetry? Then join us on Friday October, 21st for the Dodge Poetry Festival Field Trip!
This awesome field trip to the New Jersey Performing Arts Center is a wonderful experience for poetry experts and novices alike.
Join us in Mr. Kranch's room 125 after school on Monday, August 29th for a brief informational meeting. Contact Mr. Kranch with
any questions! Hope to see you there!

Attention Manheim Township Performing Arts students - There is a kick-off meeting on Wednesday, Aug. 31 right after school
in the auditorium to start the 2022-23 MTPA season. We'll announce this year's fall play and spring musical and we'll choose
officers. Everyone is welcome. Contact Mrs. Kennedy in room 259 or Mrs. Haldeman in 140 for more information.

The Manheim Township Field Hockey Team is looking for two managers for the current season. Managers will attend home and

away games. They would be helping move equipment, take stats and film games. If you're interested, please message Mrs.
Shellenberger.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT Vs A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Vfoot Cumberland Valley A Cumberland Valley HS Chapman Field 7:00 4:00

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Jvbsoccer Central Dauphin H Ed Journey Field 2:00
Vbsoccer Central Dauphin H Gene Kruis Field 2:00
Jvgvolley Ephrata H Arena 10:00
Vgvolley Ephrata H Arena 10:00




